
 
 

 
 

Lansdale Semiconductor Compliance with REACH Statement 
 
REACH (Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals) is a 
European Union Commission (EUC) Regulation on chemicals and their safe use 
(EC 1907/2006) entered into force on 01 June, 2007 and will be phased in until 
2018. 
 
Lansdale supports the basic aim of REACH in improving the protection of human 
health and environment through the better and earlier identification of intrinsic 
properties of chemical substances.  Lansdale meets all applicable REACH 
requirements and is committed to provide our customers with information about 
substances in its products as required. 
 
Under REACH, registration of substances which are used in the manufacturing of 
articles do not apply to Lansdale’s operations. 
 
Lansdale Semiconductor’s products are “articles” as defined in REACH Article 3(3) 
and do not release substances under their normal use.  Suppliers of articles must 
provide recipients with information on Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) if 
those are present above a concentration limit of 0.1% on an article level.  Lansdale 
Semiconductor products do not contain any of the currently listed SVHC’s.   
Lansdale will continue to work with our suppliers to ensure that all SVHC’s are 
notified to the European Chemicals Agency, if necessary, to comply with the 
REACH requirement. 
 
Lansdale assures it’s customers that our products are in full compliance the the EU 
REACH requirement.  Questions regarding our REACH compliance can be 
addressed via the following: 
 
Phone: 602-438-0123 
 
Email: lansdale@lansdale.com 
 
 
 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Lee Mathiesen 
- Operations Manager 
- Quality Assurance Manager 

5245 S. 39
th

 Street 

Phoenix, AZ  85040-9008 

Tel:  (602) 438-0123 

Fax:  (602) 438-0138 

                   Http://www.Lansdale.com/  
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